
     This year’s golf outing took place on 

June 8th at Woodland Hills  beautiful golf 

course in Eagle, NE. It was a gorgeous 

day, we were lucky to get this in before 

the big heat wave! I think it is safe to say 

everyone had a good time.  

      A big  THANK YOU to our sponsors 

for the golf outing: 

       Lunch Sponsor 

  Sampson Construction 

       Hole Sponsors 

    Midland Mechanical 

    Specialized Engineering  Solutions 

              Water Engineering 

    Capital Performance Management 

      

    We are working on a location for the 

2013 golf outing and are thinking about 

having it the day before the Trade Show 

in early May.    
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U P COM ING  

EV E NT S F OR  

2 0 1 2 

 September 14  

NSHE Fall 

Workshop      

7:30 - 12:00 at 

Alegent  

Lakeside   

 October  17-19 

2012 ~ The NHA 

85th Annual      

Convention/

NSHE Fall Meet-

ing, Lincoln, NE  

            And the Winners are… 

  

          First Place Team # 4 

      Jonathon Fliege 

                   Rob Stargal 

                  Doug Nelsen 

                   

         Second Place Team # 1 

         Jacob Vogel 

      Dan Christensen 

         Chad Taylor 

         Bernie Mruz 

 

           Third Place Team # 17 

           Jeff Gould  

    Kaylinn Nienhauser 

      Dave Patterson 

       Paul Uttermark  

  

      

         CONGRATULATIONS  

     EVERYONE! 
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F A L L  N E W S L E T T E R  

7th Annual Golf Tournament (cont) 
         More Winners! 

Hole 1 

Closest to the Pin- Jonathon Fliege 

Hole 2 

Long Drive - Chad Taylor 

Hole 3 

Long Putt - Dave Patterson 

Hole 4 

Closest to the Pin - Joe Davis 

Hole 5 

Closest to the Pin in 2 - John Andrews 

Hole 6 

Closest to the Pin– Bernie Mruz 

Hole 7 

Closest to the Pin in 2 - John Heffernan 

Hole 8 

Closest to from Off Green -  

Bruce Anderson (in the hole) 

Hole 9 

Long Putt 

Hole 10  

Closest to the Pin in 2 - Chris Hawk 

Hole 11 

Long Putt - Sean Pederson 

Hole 12 

Closest to the Putt - Kim Cowman 

 

Hole 13 

Closest to from the Off Green -  

Carol McCormack 

Hole 14 

Closest to the Pin in 2 - Don Mandel 

Hole 15 

Long Drive - Women - Sabrina Ahern 

Hole 16  

Closest to the Pin - Bill Kilmer 

Hole 17  

Closest to the Pin - Al Richards 

Hole 18 

Long Putt - Dave Patterson 

 

       NICE JOB EVERYONE! 

 

       



Upcoming Events 
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Kansas Engineers Association Fall Conference Sept 12 & 13 in Great Bend, KS (contact Luanne 

Kramer for more information. luanne.kramer@haysmed.com or 785-650-2750 

 

NSHE Fall Teleconference Workshop Sept 14, 8:00 am - noon, more information to follow. 

 

NHE Annual Fall Conference Oct 17 –19, Cornhusker Hotel 

NSHE Fall Meeting will be held on Oct 17, 8:30am - 3:30pm 

Topics planned: 

1. NSHE Networking 

2. Choosing a Construction Delivery Method 

3. Landscaping in NE 

Dear NSHE Member,  

 

 The NSHE has been busy this year, and we have been discussing different ways 

to improve our organization.  Some of the ideas are to develop committees to take 

over the areas we need to improve on, such as growing our membership; offering ed-

ucational programs to advance the development of our members; recognition for the 

achievements of our members, the list goes on.  Towards the end of the year we will 

be asking for committee chair persons and members to move us into the future. 

Please help us get there. 

 In July I attended the ASHE 2012 Annual Conference in San Antonio, TX. Last 

year was my first time attending and it was good, but this year was great! I strongly        

encourage everyone to join ASHE and put it into your budget to attend next year’s     

conference in Atlanta July 21 –24.                                                                                 

 We have a couple of board members who will be completing their terms  this 

year so we will be seeking nominations to fill those spots at our Oct 17 business 

meeting in Lincoln. Start thinking of who you would like to see on the Board of     

Directors! There will be one vendor position and one hospital position. 

 

Sincerely, 

Larry Prosckocil 

2012 President 

  President’s Corner 



Rod Chambers, Hospital Member 

St Elizabeth’s Hospital  

rchambers@stez.org 

 

Steve Bruns, Hospital Member 

Brodstone Memorial Hospital 

sbruns@brodstone.org 

 

Frederick Lerouge, Vendor Member 

Control Management, Inc. 

Frederick@cmiomaha.com 

 

Amy Martin, Vendor Member 

Leo A Daly 

ajmartin@leoadaly.com 

 

Kim McCoy, Secretary 

Leo A Daly 

ksmccoy@leoadaly.com or info@nsheweb.org 

Larry Proskocil, President 

Valley County Health System 

lproskocil@valleycountyhealth.org 

 

Donald Futrell, President Elect 

Nebraska Medical Center 

dfutrell@nebraskamed.com 

 

Curtis Lancaster, Past President 

Faith Regional Health Services 

clancaster@frhs.org 

 

Don Sheets, Treasurer 

Bryan LGH Medical Center 

Don.sheets@bryanlgh.org 

 

Clark Collett, Hospital Member 

NE Methodist Health System 

Clark.collett@nmhs.org 

 

Dave Kozak, Hospital Member 

St Francis Medical Center 

dkozak@sfmc-gi.org 

8600 Indian Hills Drive 

Omaha, NE 68114 

402-850-6446 

ksmccoy@leoadaly.com  

info@nsheweb.org 

    If you have not signed up for the Forum Board on 

the website, please do so.  This is a great resource to 

connect with your fellow NSHE members. 

    Please feel free to contact the following NSHE     

Education Committee Members with any questions or 

information you have regarding speakers: 

Don Futrell, dfutrell@nebraskamed.com 

Larry Proskocil, lproskocil@valleycountyhealth.org 

Clark Collett, clark.collett@nmhs.org  

Frederick Lerouge, Frederick@cmiomaha.com   

Bob Ailor, bob.ailor@yorkgeneral.org 

Amy Martin, ajmartin@leoadaly.com 

Eric Sherman, esherman@specializedeng.com 

George Volz, george@cpmworks.com 

2012 Board Members 

In Conclusion... 


